
THE MUNY ANNOUNCES 
Auditions for Principal viola/violin opening 

 
The Muny will hold auditions for a principal viola/violin position on July 10, 2021 
starting 11am. If you are hired by The Muny, you must be/or become a member in 
good standing of M.A.S.L. Local 2-197. 
 
PREFERRED QUALIFICATIONS AND SKILLS 

• Professional experience in Musical Theater 
• Excellent Musical training/studies 
• Solid technical and artistic skills in the musical field 
• Excellent level of musical interpretation 
• Versatility, ability to interpret a large variety of musical styles 
• Ability to work as part of a team 
 

Audition repertoire will be furnished via e-mail after receipt of your audition 
request. Applicants will need to bring both viola and violin. Sight reading excerpts 
will be provided at the audition. 
 
To schedule an audition time or other questions, please contact James Heart via e-
mail by June 25, 2021.  jheart@muny.org. 
 
 

The Muny Orchestra is covered by a collective bargaining agreement with the 
Musicians’ Association of St. Louis Local 2-197, AFM. 

 
The Muny is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

mailto:jheart@muny.org.

